
 

 

Hickman, Nebraska 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 
  It has been a busy time through the holiday months as we have begun our 

monthly meetings. We are currently meeting in the Hickman Community Center once a 
month and so far the meetings have been good. Our outreach programs have yielded 

several families who are interested in being a part of Lighthouse Baptist Church. This has 
been encouraging and we look forward to having the opportunity to be a part of these 
people’s lives.  

 One of these couples, the Earhart’s, is an older couple that has been looking for a 
church that is still preaching the Old Black Book and taking a stand against sin. They 

have been very encouraging and plan on being there for our upcoming monthly service 
this coming week. 

 Right now we are still trying to secure a location that we can meet at weekly. Our 
goal of starting weekly services on March 3 this year is still our plan. We are currently 
looking at a building that would work well for starting the church, however it needs to be 

rezoned by the city council. We are submitting our plans this week and would ask you to 
pray that if this be God’s will that He will pave the way for LBC to have a place to meet. 

 Once we have secured this location there will need to be some remodeling which 
we are prepared to do, but will also take some time. The sooner we can acquire the 
building, the sooner we can get started on the remodeling, and then the sooner we can 

have a place to meet.  
 One last request I have is if you would please pray for myself as I am dealing with 

a possible torn rotator cuff and have been going through physical therapy for the last 
couple of weeks. I know that God is in control and would ask that you pray His will be 
done. Thank you again for your support and God bless. 
   

Prayer Requests:                                    
1. Souls saved and lives changed 

2. Rezoning of the potential church building 
3. T.J.’s shoulder 

        In Christ,  

The Howell Family 

 

 

        Video Update 

 

- Also if you would prefer to be on the email list please send a request to 

lighthousebaptistchurchne@yahoo.com 


